
 

 

Re-opening of Hawker Britton’s New Zealand Office 

November 2017 

Hawker Britton is pleased to announce the re-opening of its New Zealand Office in 

Wellington, following the election of the Jacinda Ardern-led Coalition Government.  

Hawker Britton is delighted to announce the Office will be led by Neale Jones, former Chief 

of Staff to both Ms Ardern and previous Opposition Leader Andrew Little. 

Neale served on the negotiation team for Labour’s coalition talks with New Zealand First and 

the Greens. 

Details on Neale, including his full contact details and his background, can be found here. 

Hawker Britton has unrivalled Trans-Tasman reach. 

Our directors have worked in all jurisdictions and can assist you in your dealings with 

government across all nine Australians jurisdictions and New Zealand. 

Neale will commence work on Monday 20, November 2017. 

Please feel free to contact Managing Director Simon Banks in the interim. 

Further information 

For further information on the new Ardern Government contact Neale Jones on +64 27 529 

1079 or Simon Banks on +61 419 638 587. 

 

 

http://www.hawkerbritton.com/staff/neale-jones/

